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Acknowledgement of Country. 

The Rotary Club of North Sydney acknowledges the Cammeraygal people on 
whose land we meet each week and continues to foster friendship and service to 
the community. We pay our respect to past and present elders. 

“For Good Food, Good Fellowship and 
the Opportunity to serve through 

Rotary, we give thanks”.  

 www.facebook.com/rotarynorthsydney/ 

 

President’s Message:   

Dear Rotarians, 

The unveiling of the Club's plaque last Thursday to commemorate the Rotary's Centenary in Australia was a 
memorable event. I am sure that all members present enjoyed the celebration.  

Many thanks to Ken Pratt for his message to us all and special thanks to North Sydney Council for hosting us so 
well. Very special thanks must go to Louise Jones for all of her  preparations and to Ian Hoskins who organised the 
making of the plaque and for his MC dury. I was very proud of our club and Rotary. 

THE INTERNATIONAL LUNCH.. Wow!  what a great time we all had. A room bursting with friends all eager to raise 
money for the water tanks in Kathmandu. 

Well done Lily, Jiji and Sam for a fun fundraising luncheon. So much delicious food and on my table lovely young 
people all eager to chat and share their ideas and their money! 

 

MUNA. Three boys from St Mary's Cathedral School contacted me recently requesting registration to MUNA 
from our club. On investigating, the club has a credit form 2020 so the boys are registered and  looking forward to 
the weekend. I have asked them to join us one Thursday in the future to relate their experience. 

As the SALVATION ARMY DOOR KNOCK APPEAL is approaching quickly we have asked Jocelyn to speak to us and 
talk about the organisation for the day. 

I hope many of you will assist on the day. Tony D will be happy to take your name. 

Take care  

Toni Field  OAM 

 

http://www.facebook.com/rotarynorthsydney/


Rotary 100th year Plaque Unveiling 
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Upcoming Events for your Diary  

Date Front Desk & Room Set Up  Attendance  Required from 12:00pm 

 Lily Clarke  &  Elaine Newman 

  

Date Birthdays Date Anniversaries 

4th May Jiji Lee 10th May David & Toni Field 

Date Speaker Subject 

6th May PP Derek Andrew  Who after his total knee replacements here in Sydney he 
commenced a series of well know walking trails in England, 
France and Spain. Some of these trails took at least 14 days 
to complete and all luggage had to be carried in his back-
pack.  
He will have photos of these adventures and tell many a tall 
tail about these well known European walks. 

13th May TBA  

15th May  Crows Nest Markets  

20th May Board Meeting  

22-23rd May Model United Nations  Epping Boys’ High School   

Supporting St Marys Cathedral School, Sydney  

26th May Dementia Café’  

30th May Red Shield Appeal  

4th July District Changeover  Castle Hill RSL Club – 12noon for 1230pm  



Visitors & Apologies for 29th April 2021  

 

Special event at North Sydney Council  for Plaque Unveiling 

 

 

Visitors: 

 

Honorary Member: 

 

 

Via Zoom: 

 

 

Leave of Absence: 

 

 

 

Apologies: 

 

 

 

We are grateful to: Rotary Club of North Sydney Supporters 

Crows Nest Markets – Saturday 15th May 2021 

Come along and support all the great stalls !  



Red Shield Appeal 2021 

 

The COVID Virus has caused a great interruption to many plans and activities, and on one in particular 
in which the Rotary Club of North Sydney has a close interest, is the Annual Salvation Army Red Shield 
Appeal. 

 

The Appeal and organisation is up and running for 2021.  

 

The Appeal Date is Sunday 30 May 

A Committee from the Club has been formed and a basic strat-
egy, based the success of previous years is being developed. 
The resources of ACU will be available but because of the impact of the virus we are working on a short 
timeline this year. 

 

Our Salvation Army liaison is Captain Joycelyn McIver and the Club Committee is Ross Waugh, Geoff 
Pritchard and Tony d'Arbon. We have already had one meeting by Zoom ()oycelyn was operating from 
Melbourne at the time) and we will keep members posted of progress and needs. 


